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Better Stronger Faster 
The automation of mass transit 

The House of Representatives Infrastructure, Transport and Cities Committee has commenced a new 
inquiry into automated mass transit, focusing on developments in the use of automation and new 
energy sources for land-based mass transit. 

Committee Chair John Alexander said that automation would make our mass transit systems “better, 
stronger and faster”, by making them safer, more efficient and more reliable than they are today.  

“International experience of automated metro systems shows what they could do to improve 
connectivity within our rapidly growing cities,” Mr Alexander said.  

“Automation and platooning present real opportunities to make bus networks more reliable and 
responsive, as well as more efficient, creating real competition between different modes of 
transport.” 

“In addition, new fuel sources—such as electricity and hydrogen power—have the potential to make 
mass transit cheaper, reduce our carbon footprint, and reduce our reliance on the importation of 
fossil fuels.” 

The Committee will inquire into and report upon current and future developments in the use of 
automation and new energy sources in land-based mass transit, including: 

• Rail mass transit 
• Road mass transit 
• Point-to-point transport using automated vehicles 
• Commonwealth roles and responsibilities in the development of these technologies. 

Submissions are open until Friday 7 December 2018. For more information about how to make a 
submission, contact the Committee secretariat. 

Further information on the inquiry, including the full terms of reference, is available on the 
Committee’ website  

Media enquiries: Mr John Alexander OAM MP (Bennelong, NSW), Chair of the House of 
Representatives Standing Committee on Infrastructure, Transport and Cities Brendan Roberts, media 
advisor (02) 9869 4288, john.alexander.mp@aph.gov.au  
 
For background:  

http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/ITC
http://www.aph.gov.au/Senators_and_Members/Parliamentarian?MPID=M3M
mailto:itc.reps@aph.gov.au
https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/ITC/automatedmasstransit/Terms_of_Reference
https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/ITC/completed_inquiries
mailto:john.alexander.mp@aph.gov.au


 
House Standing Committee on Infrastructure, Transport and Cities  
(02) 6277 2352 itc.reps@aph.gov.au  www.aph.gov.au/itc  
 

Interested members of the public may wish to track the inquiry via the Committee’ website. Click on 
the blue ‘Track Committee’ button in the bottom right hand corner and use the forms to login to My 
Parliament or to register for a My Parliament account.  
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